
HANDSWORTH
NEWS

BRANCHING OUT, GROWING TALL
HAND IN HAND, ONE AND ALL

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends. 

We have had an eventful week!  Unfortunately, we have had to 
close some bubbles which is a huge shame and another reminder 
of the fact that we are not where we all want to be just yet.  
Remember the guidance is for positive cases to identify those they 
have been within a metre of for any amount of time or 2 metres for 
15 minutes or longer.  It is really important we are all mindful of this 
as it makes the track and trace process a lot easier.  PCR test results 
seem to be coming back a lot quicker now which is good news.  A 
lot of people have head colds at the moment, if you have any 
concerns please get yourself a test just to make sure.  

This week we postponed KS2 Sports Day as thunder storms were 
forecast.  This event will now take place on Thursday 1st July. 

With the recent announcement regarding restrictions remaining in 
place, we are currently organising how we can have our end of 
year celebrations.  The Summer Picnic has now been cancelled 
and Year 6 parents you would have received a letter today 
explaining the the plans for the leaver’s events.  Please remember, 
school will finish an hour earlier on Thursday 22nd July. 

As we continue to navigate our way through these challenging 
times, please remember we are here for our community and it is 
important you let us know if there is anything we can do to support 
you.  We are all in this together and will continue to be the strong 
community we are through the good times and the bad.  Please 
contact the school office if you would like to come in and have a 
chat with me or if you ever want to discuss anything.
Thank you all for your ongoing support.  
Have a lovely weekend. 
Mrs Nairne 



Nothing like some ducks to boost wellbeing!



Year 3 have been 
learning about the 

Bronze Age and 
they designed 
and made their 
own versions of 

Bronze Age 
Pottery. 



http://www.cccpworkshops.co.uk/books
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ZAK 1IL

EYFS KS2KS1

TYLER RAO

GRACE 1MJZEYNAP RHH

PENNY 2KC

ANTONY 3FB

JULIA 3LB

ELIZA 4BD

MASAL 4SN

ZEKI 5TC

CLEMENTINE 5JG

QAIS 6SMWB: 21ST JUN

The purpose of Star of the Week  is for us to have the 
opportunity to celebrate every child in our community 
specifically. We encourage everyone to celebrate what is 
wonderful about that child. Children do not need to do 
anything to earn Star of the Week – each child deserves it and 
they will each get a turn.

If your child is Star of the Week we encourage you to ask them 
to repeat to you some of the positive statements their 
classmates and teachers make about them and add your 
own! 


